
 
 

 

25 May 2018 
 
 
Jess Avila 
California Department of Transportation 
703 B Street 
Marysville, CA 95901 
 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
91 7199 9991 7035 8420 3200 

 
TRANSMITTAL OF ORDER RESCINDING WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS, 
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SOUTH FORK AMERICAN RIVER 
BRIDGE PROJECT (EA NO. 03-0F310), EL DORADO COUNTY 
 
On 27 April 2016, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control 
Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the State Water Resources 
Control Board’s Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land 
with a Low Threat to Water Quality (Order 2003-003-DWQ) to California Department of 
Transportation for discharges to land from construction dewatering for the South Fork 
American River Bridge Project.     

Your Notice of Termination, dated 14 May 2018, states that no further discharges from the 
project will occur and you wish to terminate coverage under the General Waste Discharge 
Requirements.  Based on that information, coverage under Order 2003-003-DWQ-0147 is 
hereby rescinded.  
 
If you have any questions about the rescission, please contact Scott Armstrong at  
(916) 464-4616 sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
--original signed by Andre Altevogt for-- 
 
Patrick Pulupa, Incoming Executive Officer for 
Pamela C. Creedon, Executive Officer 
 
 
cc:  Tim O’Brien, State Water Quality Control Board, Sacramento  
 El Dorado County Environmental Health Department, Placerville 
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